
Ancaster Skating Club presents 
“A Magical Adventure” 

Sun March 23, 2014    

 
VOLUNTEERS needed! 

 

               Would YOU like to be a part of the ASC                                  
year End Ice Show? 

We are looking for parents, grandparents and high              
school students to make a "magical" difference            

and help with the 2013-2014 Ice Show! 

 
First meeting: Mon Nov 11th from 7-9 pm  

Community Room, in the new rink 

 

Attend the meeting and find out how YOU can help! 

Hope to see you there! 

 


